
URECA Summer
Fellowship Workshop

Please contact Dr. Wayne Pratt at prattwe@wfu.edu, if
you have questions about this workshop.

Come partcipate in the workshop to learn about and have your
questions answered about funded summer opportunitiesd like
the Richter Scholarhip, the Wake Forest Research Fellowship,
and the Arts & Humanities Fellowship! The workshop at 
5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 17th in 162 Greene Hall.

Please join us!
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